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FDOT to Begin Mayport Road Safety Improvements 

   
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will soon begin a 

pedestrian and vehicle safety improvement project on Mayport Road (State Road 101/A1A) from 

Atlantic Boulevard (State Road 10) to Wonderwood Drive (State Road 116).  

 

Safety improvements along the three-mile roadway include installation of new traffic and 

pedestrian signs, crosswalk re-striping, lighting improvements and traffic signal upgrades.   

 

Construction is scheduled to begin May 5 and be completed in fall 2022, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. Traffic Control Devices, LLC is the contractor for the $1.4 million 

project. 

 

May is motorcycle and bicycle safety awareness month. Motorcyclists and bicyclists are 

vulnerable road users. Look twice before pulling into an intersection, changing lanes, or making 

a turn. Be a cautious driver and let’s get everyone home safely!  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at 

@MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook.                   
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